
Dear Colleagues 

  

As valued members of the FAOBMB Executive Committee & Country 

Representatives, we are writing to call on your assistance with promoting 

Biomolecular Horizons which will be held in Melbourne from 22-26 September 

2024.  

  

The Congress features an amazing line-up of Plenary and Keynote Speakers, 

including many eminent speakers from the FAOBMB region; and we want to 

see a strong representation of delegates from our region. 

  

We have some important deadlines fast approaching and want to ensure your 

Society members are fully aware of the opportunity to join this global forum 

that the 17th FAOBMB Congress is a part of.   

  

• Young Science Program Application closing on 29 February 2024 

• IUBMB Travel Fellowships closing on 29 February 2024.  

• Call for Abstracts Closing 12 March 2024 

• Early bird registration closing 31 May 2024  

  

We are calling on your support to distribute information to individual 

members within your country and indeed through your broader professional 

networks.  

  

To assist we have included some social media tiles which include:  

  

https://www.bmh2024.com/
https://www.bmh2024.com/plenary-speakers
https://www.bmh2024.com/keynote-speakers


• one with FAOBMB logo encouraging your members to be involved 

• one focused on the call for abstracts closing on 12 March  

o You may want to add a message such as Don’t miss this global 

forum. Abstract submissions close on 12 March 2024 and early 

bird registration savings are on offer. Visit www.bmh2024.com 

for more details   

• one focused on the Young Scientist program with applications closing 

on 29 February  

• one focused on the IUBMB Travel fellowships with applications closing 

on 29 February  

  

With any posts we ask that you include #bmh2024 

  

We’ve also included an email signature that you may be able to use when 

emailing your members or professional networks and a general PowerPoint 

slide that you may be able to use at any presentations.  

  

We will also send under separate cover an email bulletin that in turn you 

could simply forward this directly through to your membership. If there is 

another format that is better suited to your communications platforms please 

let us know.  

  

If there are opportunities for an advertisement or any editorial in any 

upcoming newsletters, we would welcome this chance and can provide any 

specific content or branding formats you may need.  

  

http://www.bmh2024.com/


We thank you in advance for your support and look forward to welcoming you 

and many of your colleagues and members from the region to the Congress in 

September.  

  

Kind regards 

  

Professor Leann Tilley, Congress Convenor; Professor Paul Gleeson, BMH2024 

FAOBMB Representative; Associate Professor Terry Piva, Ambassador for 

FAOBMB 

  

----------------------------------------------------------------------

-------------------------------------------- 

Professor Leann Tilley 

Redmond Barry Distinguished Professor, Department of Biochemistry and 

Pharmacology 

Former Australian Research Council Georgina Sweet Australian Laureate Fellow 

Bio21 Institute 

The University of Melbourne 

30 Flemington Road, Parkville, Victoria 3052, Australia 

Phone: 61-3-8344-2227; E-mail: ltilley@unimelb.edu.au;  

Web page: http://biomedicalsciences.unimelb.edu.au/visit/tilley-lab 
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